
ATTENTION CURRENT 4TH GRADERS!!!

Invitation to join the West De Pere Band Program

● All students who are interested in signing up for band MUST sign up for an instrument fitting, even if 
they are 100% certain on the instrument they would like to play

● If a student is interested in getting fitted for an instrument, the Google Form (scan the QR 
code/https://forms.gle/pN5ne15xncs7WLpb6 needs to be submitted by March 5th)

● Only students who are interested in participating in band need to sign up. If a student is taking choir 
next year, you do not need to fill this out. If a student is undecided, it’s a good idea to sign up for a 
time and a decision can be made at a later date

● Fittings will be taking place during the school day. Only students who have a Google Form turned in 
will have a fitting scheduled

● Band Parent Meeting on Tuesday, April 23rd- 6:00 PM at West De Pere Intermediate School 

https://forms.gle/pN5ne15xncs7WLpb6

